
 

CAMBRIDGE UNIVERSITY COMBINED BOAT CLUBS 

Pre-May Bumps Captains’ Meeting 

Engineering Department, Sunday 7th June 2009, 5.45pm 

AGENDA 

1. Apologies for absence 

2. Minutes of the last meeting 

3. Matters arising from the Small Boats Regatta: (to be discussed and voted on) 
 

a. Should Blues and Half-Blues be allowed to enter the Peter Brandt or 
Maiden Sculls? 
 

b. Should crews in Small Boats Regatta boats be allowed to change personnel 
during the event due to injury? 
 

c. Should medals be awarded to events with very few entries? 
 

d. Should Michell Cup points be awarded in events with very few entries? 
 

4. To discuss: 
“That Captains believe that systematic checking of crew composition in Bumps is 
impractical and unnecessary and would be detrimental to the spirit in which Bumps 
is raced.” 
 

5. May Bumps 
 

6. College rowers rowing with town clubs 
 

7. Handover of CUCBC website and email accounts 
 

8. Any other business 

9. Date of next meeting 


